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Greetings from your Administrative Team… 

 
It is hard to believe that this is the final newsletter for this year.  The 

saying time flies when you are having fun is so true!  It is hard to believe 

that we have completed another awesome year at Holy Family School.  

We have so much to be thankful for and we have much to look forward 

to in the future.  We are truly blessed! 

 

Thank you for another wonderful and productive school year.  We can’t 

thank everyone enough for being part of the team and helping your 

children grow.  Special thanks to our Catholic School Community 

Council and Friends of Holy Family who went above and beyond the call 

of duty to provide whatever was necessary to add to our students’ already 

rich school experience.   

 

That experience could not occur without the endless energy, skills and 

devotion of the Holy Family staff.  Thanks to the incredible group of 

professionals who look after your children every day.   

 

A final word to our Holy Family students: thank you for all your hard 

work throughout the school year.  We are so honored to have been part 

of your learning journey.   

 

On behalf of all our staff, we wish you a very safe and restful summer.  

Wherever you go this summer, go with God and whatever you do go make 

a difference.  

 

 
                                          

 
   L. McGettigan      Principal 

                                               E. Jones            Vice Principal 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember… 
June 23 

Clip ‘n Climb – Gr. 4J & 4/5B –  12 noon 
         Spirit Day – Dear Future Me Day - dress  
         as your future self 
June 24 
         Grade 8 Farewell and School Year Mass 
         at the Cathedral – 1 PM 
June 27 
         Crickle Creek – Grade 8’s   9-3PM 
         Swimming at Riversdale Pool – Gr. 3-7 
         9:30-3 PM 
         Healthy Hunger Fun Lunch – Subway –  
         last day to order is June 22. Food will be 
         delivered to Riversdale Pool for Gr. 3-7. 
June 28 
         Putt ‘n Bounce – Gr. 3S & 3/4O – 11:15-3 
         Kindergarten Celebration Picnic 12 noon 
         Landmark Cinemas – Gr. 7T & 6/7M AM 
June 29 
         Last day of school 
         Year End Assembly – 9 AM 
         Kinsmen Park – 2H & 2/3W – 10 :15-3PM 
         Kindergarten Celebration Picnic – 12 noon 
         Report Cards go home. 
 

 
          

 

     
 
 

 
First day of school is on Thursday,        

September 1 – See you then! 
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Healthy Hunger Fun Lunches 
Here is a list of our upcoming Healthy Hunger Fun Lunches: 

Check the Calendar, fun lunches are listed until the end of June.

  
 

 

Monday, June 27 – Subway – parent council will deliver the 

food to Riversdale Pool for Gr. 3-7. K-2 will eat here at school. 

Cut off for ordering is today, June 22. 

 

Instructions are now posted on our Edsby “River of News” (which 

is the banner across the top of the Home Page).  If you are having 

any issues, please follow the directions on that form or contact 

their 1-800 number. All proceeds help pay for many student 

initiatives as well as special school events and projects.  This is 

optional. 

 
 

 

News from the Office

 

Field Trips 
As the year is coming to an end, there are many field trips that are being planned. Please always check the Edsby calendar as it will be the 

most up to date calendar we have. If you have any questions, feel free to contact the office. 

 

Report Cards 
Once again, report cards will be sent home through Edsby. There are instructions posted on Edsby in two places: on the top banner and 

also on the right hand side of the Holy Family School Page. There is a section called Documents and a file folder called Edsby 

Information.  If you are still having trouble, please call the school and we will try to help. 

 

School Supply Lists  
School supply lists can be found in Edsby and also on our Webpage. We will not be sending printed copies home this year. If you are 

unable to print one off, there will be copies available at the office.  

 

Swimming on Monday, June 27 
Reminder that there is no concession at the swimming pool. Please remember to bring extra water and snacks for the day. 

Kindergarten Registration 
We are always accepting registrations for our upcoming school year 

for kindergarten. Children who will be 5 years old by January 31, 

2023 are eligible to start school next fall. Our fillable registration 

form is found on our website at:  www.gscs.ca/fam If you are not 

Catholic, please fill in the Non-Declaration Form as well. We look 

forward to meeting all our new students.  

 

                         
 

 

Home School Communication: 

Dear parents/caregivers, 

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve school communication with parents/caregivers (and as a cost-saving measure), we 

will be shifting some of our communication from the school and school division to a new messaging system from School 

Bundle. Communication from the School Messenger and Safe Arrival app and services will cease at the end of this school 

year. 
Edsby will be used for day-to-day information from your teacher and school, to report absences, to share student learning and 

report cards, and to facilitate easy communication between parents/caregivers and teachers. 
  
More details will be shared in the fall. 
 

 

Lost and Found 
Please ask your child to check out all the clothing and other items 

that are at the front of the school. We also have many keys including 

a set of 2 Dodge Key Fobs. All items will be packed up and donated 

at the end of the school year.  
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“Come Spend Time with Family” 
Sunday Mass Times 

 
123 Nelson Road 

Office Hours:  9AM – 4:30PM Monday thru Friday 
Phone:  306-659-5800 

www.holyfamilycathedral.ca 
 

 

The Diocesan Bulletin can be found at: http://rcdos.ca 

Subscribe to have their weekly news right in your inbox. 
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Parent Central provides reliable information and resources for parents and caregivers of children aged 0 - 6 in Saskatchewan. It 
connects families, and those who serve them, to supports and programs available in their communities. Parent Central also 
includes a search function for licensed child care in the province, including updated availability in each centre. 
 
 Visit the site at https://parentcentral.sk.211.ca/ 
 
 
 
 

https://www.instagram.com/holyfamilycatholicschool/?hl=en      https://facebook.com/Holy-Family-Catholic-School-390922761339420/ 

   

First View App 

First Student is now offering a secure bus tracking and parent communication app. FirstView helps you better manage your time during 

the hectic before-and-after school rush by putting your student’s up-to-the-minute bus information in your hands. Easy to download, set 

up and use, FirstView is packed with helpful features to give you peace of mind, including estimated bus arrival time, opt-in messaging 

regarding delays and issues, customizable alerts for when the bus is a chosen distance or number of minutes away, secure password 

protection and built-in customer support.  To download the APP, please go to firstviewapp.com. Our school code is RG7D. If you have 

any issues, please contact their customer support. 
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Kindergarten’s 

have Orientation 

Days on Sept. 1 & 

2 – their first full 

day will start on 

Sept. 6 for T/TH 

and Sept. 7 for 

M/W. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


